
 

 

Friday, 15th February 2019 

 

 

KS1 SATs Workshop 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In preparation for the KS1 tests in the Summer term, we will be holding a workshop for 

parents to attend. 

 

The aim of this workshop is to explain more about the SATs, what they consist of and the 

types of questions that the children will be expected to answer, so that you have a fuller 

understanding of the SATs expectation. In addition, we will be answering any questions you 

may have and we will give ideas and suggestions of how to support your children at home. 

 

The KS1 SATs workshop is on Wednesday, 6th March at 3:30pm in the Top Hall 

 

The workshop will be approximately 45 minutes in length. If you would like to attend, please 

fill out a response slip and return it to the office. Can you please indicate which Year 2 class 

your child is in and also state if there is anything in particular that you wish to gain from the 

workshop. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kate Daly 

Deputy Headteacher & Assessment Coordinator 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

KS1 SATs Workshop Response Slip  

(Please hand into the school office by Wednesday, 25th February 2019) 

 

 

I will be attending the KS1 SATs workshop on Wednesday, 6th March 2019 at 3:30pm and my 

child is ____________________________ in class ____________ at Bonneville Primary School. 

Singed:  ________________________________________ Date: _____________________________ 


